
Kure Beach Shoreline Access, Beach Protection Committee 
 

Minutes of Nov 6, 2018  
 

Members Present                                                              Members Absent 
Dennis Panicali- Chair                                                      Bill Moore - Secretary 
Ed White          Pat Triplet 
David Garceau                   Mike Beldsoe 
Randy Bock                                                          
Patricia Edgecomb                                           Joseph Whitley – Town Council rep  
        
 
                                                                                          

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Panicali at 5:00PM in the Temporary Town Hall. 
 
Minutes from Aug.7, 2018 meeting were approved.  
 
Public Input 
None 
 
Old Business  
 
Adopt-a-Beach 
No update 
 
Revised SLABP Brochure     
David will speak with Nancy Avery regarding placing the order.     
 
Beach Booster 
Ed agreed to present a proposal to the Town Council at either the Jan or Feb Town Council Meeting. He 
will prepare a short presentation. Dennis will ask Southern Signs to prepare a draft of a sign based on 
Ed’s mock up. 
 
Ocean Beach Project 
David gave a summary of the first meeting of the volunteers. It was proposed to schedule the program 
on Sundays from the 2nd week of June through the second week of August. A proposal will be prepared 
for presentation to the Town Council for approval. The committee will seek input from the Police Chief 
and Fire Chief prior to presenting to the Town Council.  It was stressed that “Beach Ambassadors” are 
going to be educators and not beach regulation enforcement. 
 
New Business 

 
KB App 
The committee discussed the pros and cons of a Kure Beach App. Most Committee members felt that a 
limited Facebook page would be preferable though the committee was not well informed on the process 
or costs of designing and implementing an App. It was generally felt that it would be less expensive and 
easier to maintain than an App. Ability to rapidly update and ease of use were deemed to be the most 



important attributes in an emergency situation. It was mentioned that not all Kure Beach residents have 
even signed up for the Towns email distribution and there was concern that it was not likely that an App 
would be widely downloaded.  
 
David has volunteered to work directly with Joseph on this project. 

 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:00PM 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Dennis Panicali 
Chairman 


